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Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the
 summer
 
edition of our nursery newsletter. 
We have 
had a very busy 
time 
with
 the end of term, parents’ evenings, sports day and
 the 
summer 
holidays
 starting
.
 
The Holiday 
Club
 itinerary will be available this week and lists all the lovely fun activities that the children will be enjoying this year.
 
We have
 also
 been enjoying the lovely weather 
and are spending most of the day in the garden
.
) (
Reminders:
Please do not 
bring your child in before the
 start of their 
session. 
If yo
u do require
 an early start p
lease speak to a member of staff
.
 Some parents are also being regularly late for pick up. Please ensure you pick your child up promptly at the end of their session as this can have staff implications. This is especially important for the baby unit.
We haven’t been too prompt to charge for this, but we will have to if it becomes a regular habit.
Donations of rough 
paper and c
ard would be 
greatly
 appreciated as our supplier
Due to allergies and choking risk please do not bring in food from home. 
)	
	






 (
Staff News: 
I’m sure that most of you
 have now heard that our lovely manager, Emma, is quite ill. She is currently receiving treatment and expects to be back at work in a few months.
Megan, our new deputy manager, has started on Fridays and will be here full time from September.
Th
e new leader for the pre-school 
room
, Leah,
 is currently working on Wednesdays and Thursdays and also starts full time in September.
 Evian will go part time in September when she starts her degree course at Brookes.
 
Tara will, however, be back so the children will continue to have familiar adults caring for them.
) (
Caterpillars
 (B
aby unit)
:
We have 
been spending a lot of time in the garden, practising and improving our physical skills and co-ordination. Don’t forget to record your WOW 
moments for our board. This can be anything from their first word or the first time they have crawled.
)





 (
Ladybirds
 (2-3
s room)
:
We have been 
enjoying painting and play-dough recently as well as spending most of our time outside getting good at running, jumping, hopping and skipping. We’ve also been concentrating on sharing with our friends.
)

 (
Dates for your diaries
:
Wednesday 24
th
 July 2019 Last 
Day  of
 Term
Monday 26
th
 August 2019- Bank Holiday
Tuesday 3
rd
 September 2019-First Day of Autumn Term
)


 (
Bumble B
ee
s (
Pre
-
school
)
:
We’ve had parents’ evening and have been practising hard for sports day.
 We’ve
 also
 been practising writing and recognising our names and ensuring that children who go to school in September are competent at self care and are becoming increasingly independent.
We’ve enjoyed a fairy theme in our art and craft activities and this will be extended to the holiday club as it’s proving very popular.
)


 (
We hope you enjoyed 
rea
ding our nursery newsletter,
Best wishes,
Jane Kelly
 Acting 
Nursery Manager
)
